Unique by nature. "

November 16, 2017

Texas Economic Development Bank
1100 San Jacinto
Austin, Texas 78701

RE: Notice of Public Hearing for Texas Enterprise Zone
PACCAR Inc.

Dear Sir or Madam,

You are hereby notified that the McKinney City Council will conduct a public hearing on
Wednesday, November 29, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. in the Council Chambers at City Hall,
located at 222 N. Tennessee Street McKinney, TX 75069 and consider comments
regarding the City of McKinney's adoption of an Ordinance reaffirming its participation in
the Texas Enterprise Zone Program and identifying the local incentives that may be
available to applicants. The City Council will also consider nominating PACCAR Inc,
which is located at or near the intersection of Redbud Boulevard and Wilmeth Road in
McKinney, TX 75071, to the Office of the Governor Economic Development and Tourism
as a Texas Enterprise Project. The hearing will include discussion of tax and/or other
business incentives available in the City of McKinney.

Your presence at the hearing and any comments concerning the proposed Ordinance
and application request for PACCAR Inc are welcomed. Should you have any questions
or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at shart@mckinneytexas.org or
972.547.7505.

Respectfully,

Sandy Hart, TRMC MMC
City Secretary

City of McKinney

PO. Box 517 * McKinney, Texas 75070 ¢ Metro 972-562-6080




